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In the Designation Notice, Section III, it the first box is: “Provided there is no
deviation from your anticipated FMLA leave schedule, the following number of
hours, days or weeks will be counted against your leave entitlement:”. It would be
helpful for this to be broken down into three items to make it more clear for both the
employer and employee: 1. As of the date of your request for FMLA leave, the
number of days or hours you have available for FMLA is:_____. 2. We are approving
your request for ____ days/hours of FMLA leave.  – Then for continuous leave
requests: 3. Your expected return to work date is:_____________.
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